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BISTRO

4 ecember 2017

Dear Evergreen Residents

We will not be open on Sunday, 24" December
2017, but we are open for Christmas Lunch on
Monday, 25" December 2017. Please Book for
Christmas Lunch Before Monday, 18t December
2017 as this is the closing date for Christmas Lunch
Bookings.

We are looking forward to hosting you this
Festive Season.

Have a Merry Christmas

Your Bistro Team

EVERGREEN.




